New Mexico Oil Conservation Commission
1000 RIO BRAZOS ROAD

AZTEDC, NEW MEXICO

Mr. B. L. Stamets

0i1 Conservation Commisaion
Box 871

Santa Fe, New Mexico

Re: DC Application, Southern Union

Gas Company #3 Navejo Indian “B”
N-19-27N-6W

Dear Dick:

I think this is one of two copfes which were sent to your orfice

on April 30, 1959. They were returned for aignature. The operator

sent them to us by miatake.

Our ftles indicate that we have sent an approuval twice.

Use this for your second copy.

The Guiberson Type "Af Packer 1{s shown iIn your catalogue as a non=
retrievable, drillable packer.

Yours very truly

Ae Re Kandrick
Engineer, District #3
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